LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
March 27, 2015
TO: Honorable Charles Perry, Chair, Senate Committee on Agriculture, Water & Rural Affairs
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB413 by Seliger (Relating to qualifications for membership on the Texas Water
Development Board.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would change the qualifications for the composition of the Water Development Board.
One of the Board members would require experience in production agriculture. The bill would
require the Board to reflect the diverse geographic regions and population groups, and one
member would have to reside in a rural area and be a registered voter of a county with a
population of less than 155,000.

There would be no fiscal impact to the Water Development Board as a result of the bill's passage.
Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 301 Office of the Governor, 580 Water Development Board
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, TL, LBe
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